May 21, 2008

OSHA Docket Office

U.S. Department of Labor

Room N-2625

200 Constitution Avenue, NW., 

Washington, DC 20210






Re:
Docket No. OSHA-2008-0005

73 FR 26431

Dear Docket Officer:

The International Safety Equipment Association (ISEA) requests a sixty-day extension on the deadline to file comments on the “Proposed Guidance on Workplace Stockpiling of Respirators and Facemasks for Pandemic Influenza''.  The current deadline to file comments is July 8, 2008.

We request this extension because respiratory protection manufacturers will gather for their annual summer policy forum July 27-28.  These manufacturers will devote a substantial portion of their meeting to this proposed guidance.  ISEA believes that a full discussion and thoughtful review of this proposed guidance by manufacturers of respiratory protection (including facemasks) will yield better information for OSHA.
Thank you for your time and attention to this request for additional time to file comments.  Please contact me at 703-525-1695 with any questions or for additional information.

Sincerely,

Daniel K. Shipp

President
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